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Fatal Crash involving a Pedestrian 
 
On July 27, 2020 at approximately 8:40 am, Henrico Police and Fire responded to a motor vehicle crash in 
the 500 block of Welwyn Road involving a pedestrian. A 2012 Jeep Cherokee was backing out of a driveway 
and struck the victim.  
 
Lucy Le, age 76, of Henrico County was transported to an area hospital where she succumbed to the 
injuries received. Speed nor alcohol are considered contributing factors in this crash. This case remains 
under investigation.  
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